Resolution No. 2018-3
Vermillion County Board of Commissioners

A Resolution Involving Mileage Claims

Whereas it has come to the attention of the Board of Commissioners of Vermillion
County that there exists a need for a resolution to the effect that mileage claims need to be
turned in on a monthly basis, and the Board of Commissioners of Vermillion County resolves as
follows:

That it has come to the attention of the Board of Commissioners of Vermillion County,
Indiana that some county employees are waiting for months to turn in their mileage claims
and/or turning in several months worth of mileage claims at one time. This practice places
an unfair burden on the office processing those claims because older claims take more time
and effort to process thus wasting taxpayer resources.

That Vermillion County employees who are allowed to submit mileage claims are instructed
to turn them in promptly, within the next calendar month after those claims are incurred so
as not to waste our taxpayers’ resources.

That should the problem continue it will be be addressed by the elected officials having
oversight of those employees in order to avoid further waste of the taxpayer’s resources.

Passed and adopted this 92?(1 day of QWMAA% ,2018.
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